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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
We discussed this in April, but the City of Columbia will be holding a public hearing
concerning the Henderson Branch Sewer Extension on Monday May 19th at the regularly
scheduled city council meeting.  I believe various stakeholders will be in attendance and
speaking about the project.  I do not intend to make a public statement at the meeting, but I
plan on taking notes and reporting back the discussion and actions taken at the meeting for
your future consideration. I believe, if passed, this will trigger the impetus for staff
discussions with City staff in order to move this project forward.  Let me know if you have
any questions prior to our board meeting, but I intend to give you a full report once this has
happened.  Please see the attached Public Hearing Notice.
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Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
C:573.239.4025 | O: 573.443.2774
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